
From: "Mia Gard" 
Sent: 10/10/2021 12:08 PM 
To: "Council Northern beaches Mailbox" 
<Council.Northernbeaches@northernbeaches.nsw.gov.au> 
Subject: DA 2021/1620 

To whom it may concern. 
I have read the D A  above in full and am in support o f  the upgrades proposed. 

Mia Gard 

Mia Gard 

2021/709789


